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I received an inquiry from WSO as to whether any Archive Coordinators had used the 
AR-1 Longtime Member Questionnaire.  I had not.  I have never heard of the form.  The 
AR-1 form is meant to given the member that have been in the program 25 years or 
more.  It has questions regarding the members early years in the program, their 
experience with twelve step work, sponsorship, and how thing have changed for them.  I 
put together a small display of items from 25 years ago in Al-Anon and NYN for the Fall 
Assembly and made copies of the AR-1 form is available for members to take.  The 
form was mentioned in the September Newsletter with instructions on where to find it on 
the NYN website.  Hopefully in the future I will be able to report back some of the history 
of Al-Anon in the NYN as told through our members.  
 
Yours in Service 
Kevin M 
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